
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Rezoning Application for 9850 Chase Road, 

Lake Country, B.C.  

Pursuant to the District of Lake Country Development Approval Bylaws, the purpose of this announcement is to 

communicate a rezoning application by Macdonald Communities to the neighbouring community and ask for 

feedback that will be addressed by the developer and provided to the District Staff and Council. 

What’s Being Proposed? 

This application proposes to rezone 9850 Chase Rd. from RR2 – Rural Residential to RU1 – Small Scale Multi Unit 

Housing as this property is identified as Urban Residential under the District of Lake Country’s Official Community 

Plan. 

What Happens After? 

If Council approves the request to rezone this property, a subdivision application by Macdonald Communities will 

be evaluated by the District of Lake Country. 

Who Can I Direct Questions to? 

Please direct questions to the noted contacts below either by email or phone. 

How Can I Provide Feedback? 

If you have any feedback and live within 100 metres of this property, please contact Macdonald Communities by 

emailing or calling the contacts below. Feedback will be reviewed and addressed in our application. 

Jonathon Campbell - jonathon@macdevcorp.com or 604-557-6400 

Marc Leger - marc@macdevcorp.com or 250-864-5664 
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